
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "laurawinkler@rileyexploration.com"
Cc: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Amber Groves
Subject: Venting at drilling location Sec 2, T19S, R37E
Date: Friday, July 21, 2017 3:01:00 PM

Dear Ms. Winkler:
 
A member of the public informed NMOCD at 2:35 pm MST that there is a high volume of emissions
coming from a new drilling location: West of the Lea County Airport, near the intersection of Lynn Rd
and Hwy 62. Based on this information, the probable site is Piper 2 State #001 (API well # 30-025-
43558). Please inform of situation. With the current wind conditions, uncontrolled venting poses a
potential threat to the environment and local community.
 
Please be advised that if this is a flaring situation due to a new drilling operation, under NMAC
19.15.18.12, the Responsible Operator must submit a form C-129 before anticipated flare events.
 
Thank you for your prompt attention.
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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